
From: Leilani McCulloch <l >  
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2023 8:04 AM 
To: Planning Email <planning@rdn.bc.ca> 
Subject: Development Variance Permit no PL2023-075 for 1021 Surfside Drive 
 

⚠️ EXTERNAL Verify links before clicking. 

 
Hello,  
 
We are the owners of the property on  
 
We are firmly opposed to any variance for the subject property. The owners were fully aware of the 
setbacks prior to the purchase, these changes affect the overall feel of the neighbourhood and the 
beach access.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Leilani and Lance McCulloch   
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